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Oregon has successfully maintained Vote by Mail for years. We  have not 

experienced issues with non-citizens voting or other methods of voter fraud. This 

measure would infringe upon the rights of Oregonians to be able to exercise their 

right to vote by targeting those who are unable to take time off from work, arrange 

daycare or who do not have the means of transportation to get to a voting precinct. 

Oregon’s high turnout rate due to Vote by Mail demonstrates the efficacy of Vote by 

Mail and the only reason to do away with it is to reduce voter turnout.  The goal of the 

state of Oregon should be to make it easier for all Oregonians to exercise their right 

to vote. 


